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Dear Ahmet,

On behalf of everyone at HomeAid National Capital Region, thank you for your generous
donation of $50.00 to our Builders for Babies Diaper Drive. Your support allows HomeAid
to continue our mission of helping people experiencing or at risk of experiencing
homelessness build new lives through construction, community engagement, and education
while also providing essential items like diapers and wipes to our nonprofit partners.

For many families throughout our region, accessing enough diapers to keep their children
clean, dry, and healthy is a challenge. Your contribution has made a real difference in the
day-to-day lives of parents by helping to ensure their children are cared for with dignity.

As the need for basic necessities continues to grow, your commitment to safe, stable
housing and comprehensive support services is more important than ever. We are deeply
grateful for your generosity and for championing our belief that no parent should ever have
to choose between putting food on the table or purchasing diapers.

Thank you again for your steadfast support. It is because of dedicated partners like you that
we can continue to positively impact the lives of those we serve.

Please don’t hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or would like to learn more
about the impact of your support.

“Thank-

We acknowledge that you received no goads or services in return for this charitable contribution.
Federal Tax ID #30-0089379

With sincere gratitude,

Kristyn Bu
CEO
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